
Report of the Tax Collector 

Dated July 18, 2016 
  

 I took over as Tax Collector on July 1
st
.  Brian Swanson and I worked together to 

ensure a smooth transition. I will continue to provide figures to update the website 

in the format that Brian developed but will provide a monthly text report to the 

Board going forward. 

 

 The tax bills went out in the first week of July.  We ran into a minor problem; the 

second payment due January 1, 2017 did not reflect the adjustment for the 

properties partially within the District on Hillcrest Drive. Quality Data Services 

was notified of the error on July 5
th

 and re-billed the affected properties. 

 

 July deposits to date are $56,256.60, reflecting $24,275.86 from Hebron, 

$31,220.40 from Lebanon in current year taxes,  $660.34 prior year taxes 

(Lebanon) 467.17  prior year interest and lien fees and $288.00 .  

 

 Tax collection for the year to date: see above. 

 

 The final posted ratebook for the year closed June 30, 2016 will be bound and 

sent to us at the end of August. 

 

 Payments not received by August 1
st
 will be delinquent.  Delinquent notices will 

be mailed after September 1
st
 . This will allow for payments postmarked by 

August 1
st
 but not received to be posted as current.  

 

 I look forward to serving as District Tax Collector and give sincere thanks to 

Brian Swanson for his hard work. 

 

 

   

 

 

   

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

  

  

  

Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake Tax District 

Tax Collector 

  
  
  



  

 


